Pearl City High School
Student Bulletin

Periods of the Day: Periods 5-7
August 27, 2024

General Announcement

Free and/or Reduced Meals for School Year 2024-25

Meal status for students who were on free/reduced meal status last school year will revert back to
paying status on September 17, 2024 if a new application is not submitted for this school year. Submit
your applications ASAP if you have not already done so.

PSAT
Attention 10th and 11th students! The PSAT is scheduled for Tuesday, October 16, Wednesday,
October 17, and Saturday, October 26, at the library from 8 am to 11:30 am.

Forms are available from A102. The fee is $20 (cash only). If you're a junior and qualify for
free/reduced lunch, you have the chance to take the PSAT for free. You're only allowed to choose one
out of the 3 testing dates so be sure to choose a date that best suits you.

Please turn your form to Ms. Murata at A102 by September 6th. Taking the PSAT as a 10th grader is
a great way to prepare for the National Merit Scholarship Program and compete for national
recognition and college scholarships in 11th grade.

Good luck to all participants!

Clubs

Calling all Key Club Members!

We will be having our very first meeting this week Thursday Aug 29th, during lunch at M203B. Here
you will learn all about the club and how to officially become a member. Anyone interested in Key
Club is welcomed. Hope to see you all there!

Interact Club Meeting this Thursday

Attention Interact club members we will be having our first meeting this Thursday at lunch in C204. If
you have your forms and dues please bring them to the meeting. We will be talking about the club as
well as two service project opportunities for next month, and going over open leadership positions.
We hope to see you there!

Athletics

Fall Athletes & Parents Meeting
On Wednesday, the athletic department will be holding their annual Fall athletes and parents meeting.

Fall Athletes will meet at 3pm in the gymnasium
Fall Parents will meet at 6:30pm in the gymnasium



- These are separate required meetings
- Football athletes and parents do not have to attend

Fall Athletic Grade Check Week
"Preliminary grade checks" will be taken this Wednesday and distributed to our coaches for early
viewing.

"Official grade checks" will be taken Friday and distributed to our coaches to determine eligibility

Boys Basketball
Anyone interesting in playing boys basketball this year, there is an information meeting this Friday
August 30th outside the school gym at 3:45pm

Girls Basketball Sign Ups

Yes girls basketball, you heard it, girls basketball. Tomorrow Wednesday there will be girls basketball
sign ups during lunch in room E203. Anyone interested in playing this year please attend. Dates and
information will be given out.

Student Government

College and Career

University of Portland

UoP is a Private University in Portland Oregon. Some programs offered: are Arts & Sciences,
Business, Education, Engineering, and Nursing. Find out more on Thursday, August 29th at 8:45am
in room E203. Come to A102 for a speaker pass or check your email for more information.

Upcoming College Speaker Sessions
Please visit our College & Career website to stay updated on upcoming college speaker events, or
visit A102 to grab a college speaker pass.

Different college speakers come to Pearl City to present what their college has to offer. If you're
looking for a college to attend, take this opportunity to grab a college speak pass at A102.

Class of 2025

Project Graduation 2025
Aloha Seniors, Project Grad contracts are available in Mr. Miyashiro's room, B201. Flash sale for PG
Payments ends on this Friday, August 30th. After August 30th, the cost will start increasing.

Please turn in all completed contracts and payments in a sealed envelope to the Project Grad box in
the front office. Checks can be written to PCHS PTSA.

Project grad will be a fun filled night after graduation so get your friends to turn in their forms early
before the price increases!



Senior Portraits

Due to the weather this week, Senior photo taking appointments will be extended to 9/15. Seniors still
need to choose their yearbook pose by 9/30.

Please check your email. Information is being sent out and parents are asking questions when the
information was already given.

Class of 2026
Class of 2027
Class of 2028

Continuous Notice

The Hawaii State Department of Education (HSDOE) and its schools do not discriminate on the basis of race, color,
national origin, ancestry, sex, gender identity, gender expression, sexual orientation, age, disability, and religion in its
programs and activities. Please direct inquiries regarding Department nondiscrimination policies as follows:

Civil Rights Compliance Branch Beth Schimmelfinnig, Director
Hawaii State Department of Education Rhonda Wong, Compliance
P.O. Box 2360 Aaron Oandasan, Title VI
Honolulu, Hawaii 96804 Toby Yamashiro, Title VII
(808) 586-3322 or relay Nicole Isa-lijima, Title IX

CRCB@k12.hi.us Krysti Sukita, ADA/504



